TNT Eastside
Zoom Meeting
Beverly Griffin/Paul Harvey Facilitators

6:30 Welcome and introductions
6:38 Motion to approve minutes Paul Harvey

6:39 Capt. Bowering — Crime Update — Do not leave your car running and unlocked. Lock your
doors and do not leave anything in your vehicle that can be seen. If you have a Kia or Hyundai it is
recommended that you get an additional protective device such as a club. Questions were asked
and answered.

6:57 Corey Dunham Syracuse City Chief Operating Officer — Sanitation Cart Program update- all
residents have received their new 96-gallon cart. The reason for the carts is to minimize trash on
the streets and promote worker safety. The city was paying out large amounts of workers comp
claims from injuries. The city is working with the council regarding logistics and additional carts.
Syr.gov/carts has the information regarding the carts. If there is a need for an exemption, please
contact city line 315-448-CITY. Questions were asked and answered. Concerns were voiced
regarding the size of the carts.

7:25 Ken Garno - Deer and tick updates - In the city of Syracuse you cannot bait deer within 300
feet of aresidence. Nor can you discharge a firearm within 500 feet without permission of the

homeowner. There is a bill in the hands of the governor to sign.

Matt Oja - has shared his resignation from the TNT Board effective October 31, 2023 we thank him
for his service and support.

7:41 Motion to adjourn



